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U.S. REP. BLUNT ROCHESTER VISITS SENIORS AT B’NAI B’RITH AFFORDABLE HOUSING BUILDING IN DELAWARE

(Washington, D.C., Sep. 6, 2023)—Rep. Lisa Blunt Rochester (D-DEL) visited the Asher Rubin B’nai B’rith House in Claymont, Delaware, earlier today, where she toured the premises and spoke with residents. The visit gave the congresswoman the opportunity to observe how vital affordable housing programs are for seniors.

“One of my top priorities since coming to Congress has been ensuring that everyone in our state and nation has a safe and affordable place to call their home,” Blunt Rochester said. “One of the best ways we know we can accomplish that goal is by increasing our stock of affordable housing throughout our communities. That’s why organizations like B’nai B’rith are so important and why facilities such as the Asher Rubin B’nai B’rith House in Claymont play such a critical role in creating dignified housing for Delawareans. I want to thank B’nai B’rith for their commitment to allowing seniors in Delaware to age with dignity and I’ll continue my work in Congress to support affordable housing policy.” 

Blunt Rochester toured two sample apartments, the building’s convenience store, library and computer room. She also met with residents and participated in a Q&A session that focused on healthcare, affordable housing, income security and nutrition. 

B’nai B’rith House staff greeted the congresswoman, including Jack Alger, senior property manager; Tammy Carter, property manager; and Tom Ingrassia, maintenance supervisor. Welcoming her from B’nai B’rith International was Evan Carmen, legislative director for Aging Policy.

“B’nai B’rith International thanks Congresswoman Blunt Rochester for visiting Asher Rubin B’nai B’rith House and speaking with residents about the critical importance that affordable housing, healthcare and income security play in their lives,” Carmen said. “Buildings like the B’nai B’rith House provide a vital resource for the community, and we appreciate the congresswoman taking the time to tour the property and speak with the residents.” 

Since 1971, B’nai B’rith has sponsored low-income senior housing through Section 202 Supportive Housing for the Elderly. The B’nai B’rith Senior Housing Network in the United States comprises 37 buildings in 28 communities and serves more than 5,000 people. B’nai B’rith International is the largest national Jewish sponsor of low-income housing for seniors in the country. 

B’nai B’rith International has advocated for global Jewry and championed the cause of human rights since 1843. B’nai B’rith is recognized as a vital voice in promoting Jewish unity and continuity, a staunch defender of the State of Israel, a tireless advocate on behalf of senior citizens and a leader in disaster relief. With a presence around the world, we are the Global Voice of the Jewish Community. Visit www.bnaibrith.org
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